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Henny Chandra <henny_chandra80@yahoo.com.sg>
Monday, January 25, 2010 7:39 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex - Proposal of Leverage Changes

Dear Sir/Mdm at CFTC,

I hope to convey my view with regards to the leverage changes.

I disagree with the proposed 10:1 leverage change.

This would eliminate many people’s opportunity to make additional income from the forex market.
Kindly re-consider this change.

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61.

Thanks and Regards
Henny Chandra
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